
eLearning Attendance  
 
Please make sure students are logged into Canvas every day by the start of school. 
Elementary students should follow their normal schedule.  Middle and high school students 
should also follow their normal schedule and log into each teacher’s Canvas course for each 
period.  
 
Teachers will take attendance every day during class based on who logs into the Google 
Meet.  ​We highly encourage all students to log in and view their courses live so they have the 
opportunity to interact with and ask questions of the teacher during instruction.  
 
However, if due to childcare, device/internet access limitations during the day, or another family 
situation students cannot log in during the normal school day, recordings of lessons will be 
posted by the end of the school day that you can view in the evenings.  Please make sure if 
students are logging in after school hours, that you click the building attendance button in 
Canvas.  ​Students only need to click the attendance button if they are unable to 
participate in the Google Meet for any classes during the school day.   ​The next morning, 
the school’s attendance secretary will update their attendance as present. 
 
If a student is too ill to participate in eLearning on any particular day, please call your school’s 
main office to report they are sick like you normally would so they can be marked absent-ill in 
Skyward.  
 


